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CALENDAR TERM 2 PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
As the term comes to a close I would like to thank Mr Harrison, Mr 

Johnstone, Mrs Curtis and Miss Parker for their work here at 

Pagewood PS. Mr Harrison has been a wonderful teacher for 1H this 

year, Mr Johnstone taught 4J in Term 1, as well as Library and 6C for 

part of the term. Mrs Curtis has worked with K-2 classes to get 

students reading one on one to improve their reading skills and 

Miss Parker has taught some of our students who are learning 

English as an Additional Language or Dialect. Thank you and we 

hope to welcome you back to Pagewood PS in the future. 

 

A huge thank you to all of the staff who have done an amazing job 

getting back into our teaching and learning programs whilst being 

mindful that returning to school for some of our students has been 

challenging, both in their learning and social connections. 

Classroom teachers have been discussing student progress and 

achievement in parent-teacher interviews which will continue this 

week. Student reports will be sent home early in Term 3.  

 

Term 3 will see some school programs resume, namely: 

• Uniform shop open onsite – fortnightly on Wednesdays from 

Week 1 

• Scripture teachers return 

• Directions in Music tutorials return. Ensembles to be confirmed 

• K-2 and 3-6 assemblies fortnightly without parents  

• K-2 gymnastics 

• Choir  

• P&C meetings with preference for online meetings 

• Pre-service teachers teaching some classes 

 

I am sure our students will welcome the return of these programs.  

Despite the changes, social distancing measures will remain in place 

in schools.  I would again like to thank families for their continued 

support in following drop off and pick up guidelines each day.  Your 

support is very much appreciated. The current arrangements will 

continue in Week 1 of next term.  

 

Recess and lunch time activities will begin again next term with a 

broad range of things to be involved in. Check in the newsletter 

early next term for when these will be on each week: Stage 3 

Debating, Junior and Senior Dance, Choir, SRC, Stage 1 Drama Club, 

Senior Book Club and Construction. 
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JUNE 

WEEK 10 

All week Parent-teacher interviews  

JULY   

Fri 3 Last day of Term 2  

CALENDAR TERM 3 
WEEK 1 

Mon 20 Staff Development Day  

Tues 21 Students Return to School  

Wed 22  Uniform Shop Open for 
face-to-face sales 

9.15am 

AUGUST 

WEEK 5 

Thur 20 Kindergarten 2021  
Open Day 

TBC 

SEPTEMBER 

WEEK 9 

Mon 14 Photo Day  

Wed 16 OC test date   

NOVEMBER – TERM 4 

WEEK 4 

Wed 4 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 

WEEK 5 

Wed 11 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 

RAINBOW AWARDS  

Zoe KB Talyah KR Sesilia KR 

Emily KR   

SILVER AWARD  

Zach 1/2M Kaela 3/4G  

GOLD AWARD  

Jeslyn 2/3C Samuel 2/3C Juliette 3/4G 

PLATINUM AWARD  

Alana 3/4G   

MERIT AWARDS for last week 

K Blue Pippa Jonathan 

K Red Talyah Jacob 

K Yellow Frankie Laya 

1H Taran Jessica 

1B Thomas Christina 

1/2M Lilly Erin 

2H Kylie Quintus 

2/3C Samuel Cindy 

3/4G Austin Esther 

4L Jan Lucy 

4J Travis Gypsy 

5M Charlie Ava 

5/6W Sofia Dante 

6C Zack Anya 
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I wish all of our students, families and staff a happy and safe holiday break.  

 

Ms Nicole Mayhew 

Principal 

 

WINTER UNIFORM/UNIFORM SHOP 

From Term 3, the Uniform Shop will be open every second Wednesday at 9.15am from week 1.  Uniform orders 
must be filled out on an order form and can be left at the office or emailed directly to:  ppsuniform@hotmail.com 

Note that exchanges (in original packaging without tags removed) can be left at the office with clear exchange 
instructions.  
 

ABSENCES – NOTIFYING THE SCHOOL 

It is important to advise the school if your child has to be absent from school and to provide a reason for the absence. 

To explain an absence, please send a note or email to your class teacher or email the school at pagewood-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  A written note must be provided to your child’s teacher upon returning from an absence 

due to illness explaining the absence. 

 

ARRIVING LATE / LEAVING EARLY 

Please accompany your child to the office if they are late to obtain a late note.  Your child can then walk themselves 

to class with their note. You do not need to email the school if your child is arriving late / leaving early.  Only email 

the school for absences. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

The students in Stage 2 have been learning about the similarities and differences between Australia and China.  
 
Their creative and practical arts lessons have had a focus on the comparisons between Australia's celebrations and 
China's celebrations. These lessons lead to learning about Chinese New Year and in particular the dancing dragons 
and lions that visit businesses to wish them good luck for the year. Many students have worked individually, in pairs 
or in groups to create amazing head pieces to resemble the lions and dragons that are seen on Chinese New Year. 
 
Shhhh.... don't tell your children that the lions and dragons will be visiting all Pagewood classrooms on July 2nd, to 
deliver 'Happy Holiday!' messages.   Check out the below photos:  
Stage 2 Teachers 
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Term 3 2020 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday Saturday/ 
Sunday 

Week 1 20 JUL 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

21 JUL 
Students return 

22 JUL 23 JUL 24 JUL 25/26 JUL 

Week 2 27 JUL 28 JUL 29 JUL 
 

30 JUL 31 JUL 
 

1/2 AUG 

Week 3 
Education 
Week 
 

3 AUG 
Kindergarten 
Dental 
Assessment 
 

4 AUG 
7:00pm Virtual 
P&C meeting  

5 AUG 6 AUG 7 AUG 
 

8/9 AUG 

Week 4 
 

10 AUG 
 

11 AUG 
 

12 AUG 13 AUG 14 AUG 
 

15/16 AUG 

Week 5 17 AUG 18 AUG 
 

19 AUG 
 

20 AUG 
Kindergarten 
Open Day - TBC 

21 AUG 
 

22/23 AUG 

Week 6 
 

24 AUG 25 AUG 
 

26 AUG 27 AUG 
 

28 AUG 
 

29/30 AUG 

Week 7 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 

31 AUG 
Stage 1 Public 
Speaking Comp 

1 SEP 
7:00pm P&C 
meeting 
Stage 2 Public 
Speaking Comp 

2 SEP 
Stage 3 Public 
Speaking Comp 

3 SEP 
Early Stage 1 
Public Speaking 
Comp 

4 SEP 
 

5/6 SEP 

Week 8 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 
 

7 SEP 8 SEP 9 SEP 10 SEP 11 SEP 
 

12/13 SEP 

Week 9 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 
 

14 SEP 15 SEP 
 

16 SEP 
 

17 SEP 18 SEP 
 

19/20 SEP 

Week 10 21 SEP 22 SEP 23 SEP 24 SEP 25 SEP 26/27 SEP 
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A MESSAGE FROM STAR CLUB  

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you to everyone who has filled in our survey thus far. We have already gained invaluable insight 

from your answers but please keep them coming!  

The survey is still open and can be accessed via this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M735YG2 

As mentioned last week, it will be a fresh start for everyone next term. Unfortunately, due to privacy and 

access to information policies, we are unable to transfer enrolments from your previous service. Therefore, 

all parents/guardians will need to complete new enrolment forms and submit a request for the days and 

sessions needed. We realise this may not be ideal, particularly for those with existing bookings, but our 

hands are tied and we hope you can understand. 

Next steps 

At Star Club, we use a child care management software called Xplor which all Star Club families will need 

to access. Once the online enrolment forms are available we will share the link (via the school) and you’ll 

be able to start the process. 

Once the enrolment forms are submitted, a member of our friendly team will be in touch with further 

instructions to secure your required sessions. 

We are awaiting the licensing department to confirm a start date and are working hard to have your service 

up and running as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

info@starclubschools.com.au. 

Thank you, 

 

Paula Roche 

Administration Manager 

Star Club 
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